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Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: Bauman, Robert
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 3:48 PM
To: Kuether-Steele, Molly
Subject: FW: Solar in Milwaukee

Please add to WE Energies files. 
 

From: Chris Erickson [mailto:chris@groundedwing.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 11:32 AM 
To: Bauman, Robert 
Subject: Solar in Milwaukee 
 
Alderman Bauman, 
 
I’m happy to see you fighting against WE Energies only pushing clean energy when they stand to profit.  It also 
thrilled me to see you mention the Paris Climate Accord and how it’s a moral issue, in City business of all 
places.  As a city dweller who has worked hard (without success yet, unfortunately) to have our tower 
Association put up solar panels and electric car chargers, the next best thing is for the City to do it. 
 
Thank you! 
-- 
Chris Erickson 
1660 N Prospect Ave #1909 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 

 


